
PEN DOOR FORUM: 
Mega Rule – Part 1 of 4
Friday, October 13 • 11:00 AM to 12:00 PM

THE TIME IS NOW!
ARE YOU READY FOR PHASE 2 MEGA RULE?

The Office of Healthcare Licensing and Survey and Mountain-Pacific Quality Health are co-hosting a 

series of four open door forum events to review the new regulations and survey processes that 

become effective November 2017. 

Part 1 will discuss “An Overview of the Revised Interpretive Guidelines” and “Abuse and 

Neglect.” In preparation for this event, participants are highly encouraged to use the links below to 

review the surveyor training on these two topics.

Long Term Care Overview of Revised Interpretive Guidance

http://surveyor-training-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/LTCSeriesVideos/1_LTC_Overview_c.mp4

Long Term Care Abuse and Neglect

http://surveyor-training-

docs.s3.amazonaws.com/LTCSeriesVideos/8_LTC_AbuseandNeglect_c.mp4

TO PARTICIPATE:

1. Call this toll-free number: 1-800-514-0831

2. Enter the confirmation number: 45782894

QUESTIONS? Contact Pat Fritz, RN, BC, NHA, with Mountain-Pacific Quality Health at 

pfritz@mpqhf.org or (307) 568-2797
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